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Blackwell Engineering is now part of the AES Consulting Engineers Family. AES has been serving 
clients for 40 years and is head-quartered in Williamsburg with offices in Richmond and Chesapeake 
as well. We have worked for the past year to ensure that the ongoing business prioritizes our 
relationship with our clients and maintains our local company culture. The opportunity to merge with 
AES was not something we initially pursued.  
 
However, after some early conversations with their leadership team we learned just how much we 
have in common. We embody and continually invest in the same core values and integrity for both 
clients and employees. We look at this as a sustainable upgrade for our employees and clients, 
taking us well into the future. With Ed Blackwell still managing the Harrisonburg office, we are 
confident that our clients will not experience significant changes in the services provided by 
Blackwell Engineering. In fact, we plan to add to those services. You can still reach us at 
540.432.9555. Please feel free to reach out with any questions or concerns. 
 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://www.facebook.com/blackwellengineering  

https://www.facebook.com/blackwellengineering

